The Speech-Language Pathologists of Saanich School District invite you to a full day workshop

SAVE THE DATE & REGISTER NOW!!

Friday April 20, 2018
The New Neuroscience of Language and Literacy

A Workshop Presented by
Dr. Martha Burns

Dr. Burns has been a practicing speech-language pathologist in the Chicago area for over 40 years. She serves on the
Faculty of Northwestern University, Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders, and served on the medical staff
of Evanston-Northwestern Hospital. Dr. Burns is a Fellow of the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association and has
received honors from Northwestern University, Evanston Hospital Corporation, the American Speech Language Hearing
Foundation and Saint Xavier University. She has authored three books and over 100 journal articles on the neuroscience of
language and communication. Dr. Burns’ expertise is in all areas related to the neuroscience of learning, such as, language
and reading in the brain, the bilingual brain, the language-to-literacy continuum, and the adolescent brain. She is the
Director of Neuroscience Education for Scientific Learning Corporation.

9:00 AM - 3:45 PM
Parkland Secondary School Theatre
10640 McDonald Park Road, Sidney, BC
Quick and easy access from Swartz Bay ferry terminal

$60 for BCASLPA Members & SD63 Staff
$125 for Others

Lunch and Refreshments included
(We will have some vegetarian and gluten-free options available but, if you are on a restricted diet please consider
supplementing with your own food)

Dr. Martha Burns will share the very latest research on educational neuroscience
for SLPs, educators, and others working with children. The workshop will focus
on the application of the new research to assessment and treatment of students with
neurodevelopmental speech and language disorders including, auditory processing
disorders, dyslexia, and childhood apraxia of speech.

To Register now and for further information, go to:
http://bit.ly/sd63slpworkshop2018

Contact Jane McMullin (jmcmullin@sd63.bc.ca) for further information
or Marta McAulay (mmcaulay(@sd63.bc.ca) for registration

Supported by BCASLPA Area Funds and School District #63 (Saanich)
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